
              

If you have any queries or you need to contact us, please use the contact details below… 
                          Contact Email:  admin@bawdsey.suffolk.sch.uk  Telephone: 01394411365 

 28th February 2025 

Awards of the week 

Stars of the week:  
Willow class: Nikolaj for trying his best with his writing. 
Chestnut class: Otis for working incredibly hard in his writing using a range of techniques.  
Oak class: George M for his super positive attitude to learning. 
Hazel class: Mia A for her contribution in group discussions and settling in so well. 
Sports person of the week: Ava for her determination in swimming and getting a swimming award outside 
of school.  
Good Samaritan of the week: Zak for helping a younger peer in school to tie their laces.  
Readers of the week- 10-14th February: Atreus, Theo L, Harley, Nikolaj, Olivia, Leo, Isabella R, Bella B, Ellie-
Mai, Marta, India, Brogan, Finley, Darcie, Aurelia, Sophie, George M, Grace, Eli, George S, Rares, Bella L-M, 
Lily, Mariette, Zak, Bobby, Rupert and Sebastian. Well done to Jack H for getting his Bronze Bawdsey 
bookworm award, also to Toby and Rupert for getting their Gold Bawdsey bookworm awards.   
Readers of the week- 24th-28th February: Nikolaj, Theo L, Olivia, Jack H, Patti, Finley, Bella B, Toby, India, 
Shellbee, Eli, Archer, Rupert, George S, Bella L-M, Huw, Sebastian, Lily, Mia A and Bobby. Well done to 
Atreus for getting his Bronze Bawdsey bookworm award and to Mariette, Isabella R and Brogan for getting 
their Silver Bawdsey bookworm awards.  

Wrapround Care update 

We have not had enough responses to change our care at this point. We will review again for the Autumn 
term. 

Pancake day racing 

Please can all children in years 1-6 bring in a named frying pan with a pancake on Tuesday, ready for our 
Pancake Day races. We will let you know who wins afterwards and who in KS2 has their name recorded on 
the pancake spoon in school.  

World Book Day 

We are celebrating World Book Day this Thursday 6th of March. Children are invited to come in dressed as 
their favourite character from a book, or in PJs for the day! Feel free to bring along the book that has 
inspired them as well so they can share it with a friend. We will be doing a range of book themed tasks 
throughout the day to bring the magic of reading alive! 
Mrs Moffatt 

Sharing assembly and book sharing session 

All Chestnut class Parents and Carers are welcome to come and share in the assembly on Friday 7th March 
this week. If you come at 2pm you are welcome to have some refreshments before the assembly starts at 
2.30pm. After the assembly you are welcome to share the children’s books in their classroom too.   

Spare clothes 

If your child borrows spare clothes from the school, please can you wash and return them? We are 
running out of them and sometimes see them repeatedly worn on the children who have borrowed them. 
They often have Bawdsey school or Nursery written into them so it is quite obvious which items they are if 
you have forgotten you have had them sent home. On that note if you have any spare underwear for EYFS 
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children that no longer fit your children, please consider donating them to the EYFS class- as our spares are 
not returned we are running out. Thank you for your help with this.    

Thank you 

Thank you for picking the children up at the end of school last Tuesday, we do appreciate this and 
especially with the inconvenience this may have caused you.  

Diary dates 

7th March, 2.30 pm: Chestnuts Class 2 sharing assembly and book sharing session. (Refreshments from 
2pm) 
14th March, 2.30 pm: Willow Class 1 sharing assembly and book sharing session. (Refreshments from 2pm) 
Week beginning 17th March: Bookable phone call slots for Parents and Carers.  
 
For our term dates please look on our website.  

 

https://www.bawdseyprimary.com/page/?title=Term+dates&pid=87

